
 

Summer Term - Week 34 

Probus Headliner 
Friday 17th May 2019  

Key Diary Dates 

 

Website www.probusschool.org.uk   

Mon 20th May - Year 6 London meeting for 

Parents  

Tues 21st May - Birch Class trip to the Mari-

time Museum  

Mon 27th May - Fri 31st May - Half Term 

Mon 3rd June - Inset Day 

Tues 4th June - Inset Day 

Mon 10th June - Weds 12th - Oak Class 

London Residential 

Wed 12th June - Maple Class Egyptian Muse-

um trip and art  

Thurs 13th June - EYFS Summer Games -  

Biscovey Junior School  

Class Celebrations 

Acorns:  Theo, Molly  

Willow:  Skye, Harlyn 

Beech:  Jaiden, Florence 

Rowan: Evie-Ella, Imogen 

Birch: Ava, Joel  

Maple:  Shay, Oscar B  

Oak:  Whole Class (attendance not  
required by parents) 

@probusschool @aspireacademytrust @AspireAcademies 

Wed 19th June - Maple Class Athletics at 

Par  

Wed 19th June - Rowan Class visit Minack 

Theatre 

Thurs 20th June - School Sports Day 

12.00—3.15 

Weds 26th June - Reserve School Sports 

Day 12.00 -  3.15 

Tues 2nd July—Move up transition day—

Roseland  

Thurs 4th July - Y5 Transition Taster Day 

at The Roseland 

Thurs 4th July -  Little Acorns Leavers 

Sports Day 1.30—3.30 

Thurs 11th July - Little Acorns Reserve Leav-

ers Sports Day 1.30 -  3.30 

Thurs 11th -  12th July -  Rowan Class Eden 

Residential  

Weds 24th July - Last day of term 1.30pm 

finish. 

Thurs 25th July - Inset day  

Weds 4th Sept - Inset day  

Thurs 5th September -  Autumn Term begins  

Reader of the Week 
 

Acorns -  Charlie  
Willow -  Sonny 
Beech -  Elenor 
Rowan -  Bella 
Birch - Alfie 
Maple -  Tilly 
Oak -  Sofia  

Writer of the Week 

Acorns -  Rocco  

Willow  -  Ava 

Beech - Ella 

Rowan -  Josh 
Birch -  Phoebe 
Maple  - Maya  
Oak -  Aidan  

Mathematician of the Week 

 
Acorns –  Abigail  
Willow - Eden 
Beech -   Rose 
Rowan  - Ashton 
Birch - Jake  
Maple - Katlyn  
Oak –  Tom 

 Celebrations 

Weekly updates 

 Weekly Attendance  
 

Congratulations to Rowan 

Class with 100 % attendance ! 

Aspire Academy Trust News  
 

As you know, our school is a mem-
ber of the Aspire Academy Trust 
and at the end of this summer 
term, the CEO of the Trust, 
Mr Andrew Fielder, is retir-
ing.  Current Deputy CEO 
Mrs Vanessa Bragg will become 
interim CEO and Mrs Rachel War-
wick, who is currently an Aspire 
Director, will step up into Vanessa's 
shoes.  Mr Fielder has been in edu-
cation for many years and has 
headed up the Trust from its incep-
tion.  Mrs Bragg said “It’s a privi-
lege to be appointed interim CEO, 
leading a truly inspirational and 
aspirational educational trust of 28 
primary academies, full of hugely 
talented staff and children.  I’d like 
to extend my gratitude to Mr Field-
er for his outstanding leader-
ship and we wish him all the best in 

his retirement.”   

Sports News  
 

Cornwall Cricket Road Show  
On Wednesday of this week we were very fortunate to have a 
visit from Mr. Shaikh of Cornwall Cricket. 
He delivered a fun packed assembly to Willow and Beech class, 
including a batting challenge with Mr Flack and a catching chal-
lenge with Ms Marshall, both were able to up hold the honour of 
the school! 
Later, an outside session of batting, throwing, catching and fun-
damental movements were delivered to both classes. Again, lots 
of fun with the promotion of cricket for boys and girls alike. 
Thank you to Cornwall Cricket for this wonderful opportunity. 
 
May 20th to 24th  is National Walk to School Week 
 

Don’t forget we are asking all children, if possible, to join staff at 
the village hall car park from 8.20 am, to leave at 8.30 am (come 
rain or shine) each morning to take part in the ‘Walking Bus'. We 
will then all walk up to school together. 
Please be aware that on Thursday 23rd of that week, it is also 
parliamentary elections so there may be extra traffic at the hall. 
 
 

Many thanks 

Congratulations!  
 

Congratulations to Mrs Davey who 

has secured a place in the Aspire 

Finance Team. Mrs Davey has been 

with us for 17½ years and we are 

incredibly pleased for her. She will 

though be undoubtedly missed by 

all, her wealth of experience in the 

school is unmatchable. Interviews 

for a new Administration Assistant 

are taking place next week within 

Aspire and Mrs Davey will start 

her new post during the Summer 

Term. We wish her the best of 

luck in her new role!  

Polite Reminder 
 

Could girls with long 

hair please ensure it is 

tied back for school 

with a simple head band. Brightly 

coloured, themed or large head 

bands are not appropriate and pose 

a health and safety risk.  

 

Also a reminder that black shoes 

are part of the school uniform and 

colourful shoes or trainers are not 

permitted.  

Baby News! 
 

Congratulations to Mrs Holmes 

who is expecting a baby in the 

Autumn Term.  

 

School Dinners Wednesday 5th June  
 

When we come back after the half term there is a change to the 

school dinner menu on the 5th June - Roast chicken and stuffing in-

stead of gammon or Quorn Roast and stuffing with ice cream will be 

available.  

http://www.probusschool.org.uk

